
	

	

	

	

	

	

	


April 23, 2015 	


Gerard Kulzer 
c/o Kulzer Design Studios  
gk@kulzerdesign.com  	


Dear Gerard, 	


We are proud to say that your submission for the Wanda Gag Sculpture project was accepted into the 
“Top 3” of the 16 total submissions we received! 	


The Committee has discussed the top entries they have a few specific requests of you to make your entry  
as good as can be. These are: 
 *Her haircut, while accurate to the formal photo, should be more relaxed or softer. 
 *We prefer the “Statue # 2” position with Wanda being seated instead of standing. 
 *Her proportions seemed “off,” although we know this is only a model for general concept. 
 *The sketch pad is too big for the total composition. 
 *Her legs seem awkward and unnatural (again, we know it’s only a model.) 

*The total height (new base and sculpture) should be about 5 feet high to encourage public 
interaction. 

*We would prefer the plaque with her name, dates and description (per the RFP) be on the base. 
 This can be an addition to the actual sculpture, but be sure to leave room for it. 

  
We are sorry to report that to adhere to our schedule that includes a fund-raising event and Library  
Board and Gag Board meetings in May, that you resubmit with these suggestions by May 11.  
We apologize for this quick turn-around, but as you are in the “Top 3” it proves seriousness on our part! 	


Please send your work to me and direct and questions to me, as well. 	


Thank you, 	

	


Diana Lee Schaefer  
Wanda Gag Sculpture Chairperson 
19670 - 120th Avenue 
New Ulm, MN 56073 
507-354-2937 or 354-8633

mailto:gk@kulzerdesign.com

